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MISSION STATEMENT 

 
 
 
St. Martha School is committed to provide students with solid Catholic  
moral values, high academic standards, and a strong sense of community. 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As summer draws near, you and your family may be eagerly awaiting a break from the daily routines of the 
school year. This shift from school to summer break, however welcome, can affect your entire family. The 
challenge for any family lies in shifting gears to a different kind of schedule for the summer. It is a transition 
phase that may pose special challenges for your child, especially if he or she has learning and/or attention 
problems. There are steps you can take to smooth this transition and create a summer routine that benefits 
the entire family.  
 
NEWS ABOUT OUR BIKE/WALK-A-THON/ LUNCH/ AND SNACKS - You were so generous and 
supportive that our CURRICULAR GOALS WILL BE COVERED for the 2022-2023 coming year. 
TOTAL COLLECTED: $16,047.00. THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 
Congratulations to our Graduates: Eighth Graders, Kindergarteners, and Transitional Kindergartener each 
class is beginning a NEW PAGE. Best wishes to you all! 
 
ACADEMIC AWARDS for students in grades 1-7:  Parents at 1:00p.m. on Friday, June 10th, we will 
have the ACADEMIC AWARDS in St. Martha Church. All of you parents are welcome to attend. 
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL - Friday, June 10th, is the last day of school. Students will be dismissed at 2:30 
p.m. We will not have AFTER SCHOOL DAY CARE on this day. Please make any arrangement to pick 
up your child/ren promptly before 3:00p.m.  
 
Before the closing of the school, please make sure you have taken care of any fee pending from 2021-2022. 
 
Thank you for your great support throughout the year and may God bless you and your families with a 
grace-filled and relaxed summer vacation. 
 
Love and prayers, 
 

Sister Maria Carmen Fernandez Aldudo 
 


